
 

 

Public Hearing Notice 
 
 
Please take notice that the Town of Red Hook Planning Board will hold a public 
hearing on an application for a minor subdivision entitled DMAJS Associates LLC 
Minor Subdivision. 
 
The applicants propose to subdivide a 29.64 acre parcel into three lots, 19.123 
acres, 5.047 acres and 5.470 acres in size.  The property is located on Cedar Drive 
and Birchwood/Overlook Drive in the RD 1.5 Zoning District. 
 
A copy of the application, EAF and related documents will be available for viewing 
in the Town Clerk’s office during regular hours – Monday-Friday, 9am – 4pm. 
 
Said hearing will be held Monday, December 19, 2016 at 7:35 pm in the Town 
Administration Building, 7340 South Broadway, Red Hook, NY at which time all 
interested persons shall be heard by the Planning Board. 
 
 
Kathleen Flood 
Planning Board Secretary 


